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US 13 Sewer Project Notification #6   
 

Dover, Del. – While the US 13 Sewer Project is progressing, there are multiple activities that 
will be taking place at various locations within the project limits. 
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KENT COUNTY LEVY COURT 

US 13 SEWER REHABILITATION 

PROJECT PROJECT NOTIFICATION #6 
 
 

09-06-2019 Notification / Project Update 
 

The project team is working well together and several activities are moving forward. You 
will see a few areas under construction in the upcoming months and we will continue to 
provide updates, as needed.  Below is an update on the project: 

 

 

 Phase 1A 
o Northbound Left Travel Lane near Townsend Boulevard Intersection (T2) up to 

Leipsic Road is scheduled to be open Thursday, September 12. 
o Southbound U-Turn South of Jefferic Boulevard (T3) is scheduled to be open on 

Thursday, September 12. 
 Phase 1B 

o Southbound U-Turn Lane (T6) at McDonald’s / Yukon Restaurant is opening 
Monday, September 9th. 
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o Beginning the night of September 17th, College Road Intersection (T7) is 
scheduled to be closed for one night and through the next day for construction 
(weather permitting). 

o Beginning the night of September 17th, both Southbound Left Turn Lanes 
at College Road Intersection (T8) are scheduled to be closed for one night 
and through the next day for construction (weather permitting). 

 Phase 2B 
o Beginning the evening of Wednesday, September 18th, the Southbound U Turn 

Lane (T10) across from the Delaware State Police Headquarters is scheduled to 
be closed for approximately two weeks (weather permitting). 

 

 

Please note that all road closures will have directional detour signs in place for alternate 
traffic routes.  This notice involves multiple phases in several locations; therefore, we are 
providing the following website link to the overall project map for assistance: 

http://co.kent.de.us/SewerProject/pdf/Rehabilitation%20Project%20Map.pdf 
 
 

If you have any questions, please call the dedicated project phone number at (302) 318-1139 or email 
project.outreach@kci.com.   The main information source will be the County’s website, located at: 
hhtp://www.co.kent.de.us/sewerproject.  You can sign up for the project notification email subscription 
system by submitting the completed form found on the website.  This allows the community to stay 
informed in a timely manner by receiving project notifications directly via email. 
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